Dear Simon,
Please find enclosed the Spring Newsletter from Friends of Castle Green. This is a 'Special Edition' focussing on the Awards for All grant and our World Cafe events. I have also enclosed the World Cafe leaflets, so would be grateful if you could deliver one of these with each newsletter. Please also make sure you come along to a World Cafe if you haven't already, we would really value your input. 
Thank to all of you who deliver our newsletters and flyers for our events. It makes such a difference to letting local people know what we are up to, and what is going on at Friends of Castle Green. We are all very grateful for the work that you do. 
If you are unable to get the newsletter out in this time then please let me know on 07939 261640 so that I can arrange for someone else to cover your area.
Many thanks again and hopefully see you soon at a World Cafe event.
Your delivery area is:
Castle Street - 24
Best wishes
Katie Bott
Operations Manager, Friends of Castle Green
